
The National Association of Social Workers � South Africa, in association with the International 
Federation for Social Workers will be hosting The Voices for Development Conference. 
This conference will enable countries targeted by development policy, their communities and 
on-the-ground social workers to voice their practical experiences and make recommendations 
on the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) that will succeed the Millennium Development 
Goals  (MDG�S) when they expire in 2015.
 

We will be sending you regular updates on the conference.

For more information on the conference, contact the conference secretariat on: + 27 (0) 87 080 4983
Or email us on nasw-southafrica@gmail.com or info@naswsa.co.za

Dates:  25 � 27 September 2013

 
Venue: Sandton Convention 
Centre, Johannesburg
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